
 
Fundraising Event 

There will be a clothing recycling drive in aid of 

Christ the Saviour School, Ballingarry 

On December 2nd and 3rd, 2020. 

In adherence with Covid 19 guidelines the collection 

will take place externally at the back of the Village Hall. 

Social distancing protocols will be strictly adhered to.  

Collection times are as follows: 

Wednesday from 1.30-3pm and 6-7pm 

Thursday morning 8.30-9am 

We welcome all your clean unwanted re-usable 

clothes, shoes, bags and belts- No household bric a 

brac. 

Also collecting toys to donate to local charity for 

Christmas  - please bring any ‘good as new’ toys you 

may have at home. Thank you for your support and for 

taking the time and effort to support our fundraising drive 


